
    Living Water Ministry
   We would like to invite to serve at the Summerville Family YMCA’s 
   Flowertown Festival April 1-3. During the festival, Bethany will again 
   provide a refreshing Oasis with a free bottle of “Living Water” and a 
   cross, as people visit our “Oasis/Picnic Area.” You can be a part of this 
   outreach ministry by making a donation in the offering plate, church 
   office, or in the container on the display table near the kitchen entrance 
   to the Fellowship Hall. Please clearly mark your check for 
   “Living Water.” Volunteers are needed to welcome our guests, hand out 
   the “Living Water,” answer questions, and pray. 
   Look for sign-ups coming soon!            

    All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast
   The Local Missions Committee will host its annual All You Can Eat
   Pancake Breakfast on Saturday, April 2 in the Fellowship Hall from 
   7-10 a.m. Tickets are $5 each and are available in the church business 
   office, from Local Missions Committee members, or at the door. 
   Join us to enjoy pancakes, sausage, coffee and milk. 
   Proceeds will benefit Local Missions.

    Egg Hunt- Save the Date
   Join us for our Annual Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 10 at 2 pm. 
   4K & under will hunt on the playground
   K-2nd will  hunt in Azalea Park
   3rd-5th will have a scavenger hunt at the Youth House. 
   In the event of rain, the hunt will be canceled.  

    Missions Possible 2022
   Save the date now for Missions Possible weekend. “WALK IT.”
   Satuday, Mar. 12- Sunday, Mar. 13.

    Stephen Ministries
   If you are hurting, in need of a hand to hold on to or talk thru an issue 
   or problem we are a Stephen Ministry Church and have Stephen 
   Ministers ready to be with you. Contact Denis Tsukalas 843.871.0381, 
   Leah Martin 404.408.5457 or Mary Kay Wrenn 843.323.2130 or 
   843.821.3123.
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Welcome to

 Word & Table



Order of Worship 
   
   Welcome & Announcements

     Songs

     Pastoral Prayer

     Kids’ Moment

     Offering 
     Scripture  	 Luke 4: 1-13
     Message	  	 “Ordinary Lives Can Be Holy” 
     Communion  
     Song 
     Benediction 

     Luke 4: 1-13
 Jesus, full of the Holy Spirit, returned from the Jordan and was led by the Spirit in the 

wilderness,  where for forty days he was tempted by the devil. He ate nothing at all 

during those days, and when they were over, he was famished.  The devil said to him, “If 

you are the Son of God, command this stone to become a loaf of bread.”  Jesus answered 

him, “It is written, ‘One does not live by bread alone.’”

 Then the devil led him up and showed him in an instant all the kingdoms of the world.  

And the devil said to him, “To you I will give their glory and all this authority; for it has 

been given over to me, and I give it to anyone I please.  If you, then, will worship me, it 

will all be yours.”  Jesus answered him, “It is written, ‘Worship the Lord your God, and 

serve only him.’”

Then the devil took him to Jerusalem, and placed him on the pinnacle of the temple, 

saying to him, “If you are the Son of God, throw yourself down from here, for it is written,

‘He will command his angels concerning you, to protect you,’ and ‘On their hands they 

will bear you up, so that you will not dash your foot against a stone.’”

Jesus answered him, “It is said, ‘Do not put the Lord your God to the test.’”  When the 

devil had finished every test, he departed from him until an opportune time.

••    Lenten Services  
  Wednesday night Lenten services will be held at 6:15pm in Spell Chapel. 

  March 9: Lenten Service - Rev. Aly Lain José, 
                    Charleston Wesley Foundation
  March 16: Lenten Service - Rev. Joel Warren, 
                    Chaplain Colonel, United States Air Force
  March 23: Lenten Service - Rev. Elizabeth Sullivan, Point Hope UMC
  March 30: Lenten Service - Rev. Wayne Smith, Mt. Holly UMC
  April 6: Lenten Service - Rev. Ross Chellis, Duncan Memorial UMC
  April 14: Maundy Thursday at 6:30 pm in the Sanctuary
  April 15: Good Friday Tenebrae Service at 6:30 pm in the Sanctuary

    International Grandparenting Conference
  You are invited to attend the first-ever International Grandparenting 
  Conference held in the Southeast on April 1-2. The location is St. Paul’s 
  Anglican Church 316 W. Carolina Ave. in Summerville. For more 
  information and to register, please visit https://grandparenting.co/

    Grief Support Group 
  Due to a conflict with the General Meeting of the UMW on March 15, 
  the Grief Support Group will meet March 22 at 10:30 am in the parlor. 
  Please note this important change of dates. Questions or concerns 
  please contact Jan Walker, 843.259.8342 or Mark Barnes at the church. 
  We look forward to seeing you on March 22. 

    AARP Free Tax Filing
  AARP TaxAide is now providing electronic Free Federal and State 
  Tax filing by IRS and AARP qualified Counselors. Appointments will 
  be face to face with drop and return same day. Pre-appointment 
  packages may be picked up at Room 118 or in the church office prior. 
  Web sites for scheduling appointments are: taxaide.aarpfoundation.org
  or tinyurl.com/2p86dr22. 
  If assistance in scheduling is needed, call 843.695.9996. 

   Text to Give Option
  It’s easier than ever to give now! Simply text: bethanyumc to 77977.
  This is a safe and convenient way to give! 


